
MILNE GROVE COMMUNITY GIVING TREE 

The Milne Grove Community Giving Tree is now up. Once 

again, we are working with the social workers of Milne Grove 

school, to provide gifts for several families. We are collecting 

$25 gift cards for these families. Some suggestions on cards to 

buy would be: Walmart, Target, Amazon, Kohls, Meijer, Jewel, 

Aldi, and Berkots. Return your gift card(s) to Shepherd of the 

Hill by Sunday, 12/8. There will be a box next to the white tree, 

designed specifically for your gift card donations. All of the gift 

cards will then be turned in to Milne Grove School in time for 

distribution for Christmas. Thank you in advance for thinking of 

a family in need this Christmas season! 
 


